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Top DEP Stories 
 
The Derrick: Help for reclamation project 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/help-for-reclamation-project/article edddbf1d-89c4-
5f4f-bbcb-e95a0e50c3f2.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania attorney general changes Berks County man for allegedly falsifying drinking 
water reports 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pennsylvania-attorney-general-charges-berks-county-
man-for-allegedly-falsifying-drinking-water-reports 
 
Pennlive: Natural gas industry should accept severance tax in exchange for easing of regulations 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/06/natural-gas-industry-should-accept-severance-tax-in-
exchange-for-easing-of-regulations-opinion.html 
 
Pennlive: Gov. Wolf’s proposals to tax natural gas are irresponsible and counterproductive 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/06/gov-wolfs-proposals-to-tax-natural-gas-are-irresponsible-
and-counterproductive-opinion.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: How 40 acres of abandoned mine lands in Snow Shoe Township became a wildlife 
habitat 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article231122068.html 
 
NPR.org: Banding falcons is no easy job 
https://www.npr.org/2019/06/07/730564619/banding-falcons-is-no-easy-job 
 
Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: City Council approves submission of grant for natural gas buses 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/06/gateway-grant-use-approved/ 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
ABC27: Hearing on "Restore PA" proposal at State Capitol 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/hearing-on-restore-pa-proposal-at-state-capitol/2065649207 
 
CBS21: Lawmakers hold hearing on Restore PA as state budget deadline looms 
https://local21news.com/news/local/lawmakers-hold-hearing-on-restore-pa-as-state-budget-deadline-
looms 
 
FOX43: Gov. Wolf pushing for support on ‘Restore PA’ plan as budget deadline approaches 
https://fox43.com/2019/06/10/gov-wolf-pushing-for-support-on-restore-pa-plan-as-budget-deadline-
approaches/ 
 
KDKA: Republican Lawmakers Push Budget-Related Legislation, Not Gov. Wolf’s Agenda 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/09/lawmaker-budget-related-legislation/  



 
WTAE: Strong cash flow smooths budget work, but not Wolf's agenda 
https://www.wtae.com/article/strong-cash-flow-smooths-budget-work-but-not-wolfs-
agenda/27883513  
 
WESA: Wolf’s Infrastructure Plan Has Bipartisan Support, But Not From Leaders 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/wolf-s-infrastructure-plan-has-bipartisan-support-not-leaders 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Is restoring Pennsylvania enough? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-is-restoring-pennsylvania-enough/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Strong cash flow smooths budget work, but not Wolf’s agenda 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190609/strong-cash-flow-smooths-budget-work-but-not-wolfs-
agenda 
 
Daily American: Budget offers opportunity 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/editorials/budget-offers-opportunity/article 353b9599-
d68b-5b5f-835e-bb6300a72272.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Osche joins opposition to natural gas tax Commissioner, industry against Wolf plan 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190608/NEWS01/706089979/-1/News01 
 
Air 
 
KDKA: Ohio Makes $15 Million Available In Grants For Diesel Engine Replacements 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/08/ohio-grant-diesel-engine-replacements/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lock Haven Express: Climate change is most important issue of our time (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2019/06/climate-change-2/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: The cost of devastating hurricanes, other extreme weather is worse than we 
thought (Op-Ed) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2019/06/the-cost-of-devastating-hurricanes-other-
extreme-weather-is-worse-than-we-thought/  
 
Centre Daily Times: US officials warn of climate risk as Trump dismisses it 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article231202028.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: No evidence of man-made global warming?  (LTE) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/06/no-evidence-of-man-made-global-warming/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Climate change is most important issue of our time (LTE) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/06/climate-change-4/ 
 
WESA: PA’s Had A Lot Of Tornadoes This Year, But Scientists Don’t Know If They’re Linked To Climate 
Change 



https://www.wesa.fm/post/pa-s-had-lot-tornadoes-year-scientists-don-t-know-if-they-re-linked-
climate-change 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Record-Argus News: Black bear captured from tree in Pa.’s capital 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/black-bear-captured-from-tree-in-pa-s-capital/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Here are ways bird-watchers can help threatened bird populations 
https://www.readingeagle.com/life/article/here-are-ways-bird-watchers-can-help-threatened-bird-
populations 
 
Altoona Mirror: Trail plans discussed 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/06/trail-plans-discussed/ 
 
WTAJ: Summer educational programs planned at Parker Dam 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/summer-educational-programs-planned-at-parker-
dam/2060853787 
 
Centre Daily Times: Here’s why State college borough is committing to achieving lofty sustainability 
goals 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article231226523.html 
 
Bradford Era: Northeastern deer more susceptible to wasting disease than those to the west 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/northeastern-deer-more-susceptible-to-wasting-disease-than-
those-to/article 91c341d7-7730-562f-ad32-8907976379d0.html 
 
Bradford Era: Stakeholders events set for PA Wilds Cooperative, ANF Visitors Bureau 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/stakeholders-events-set-for-pa-wilds-cooperative-anf-visitors-
bureau/article 1ed95171-4e25-5741-be34-12e5258d8078.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Etna breaks ground on its Riverfront Park and Trail 
https://triblive.com/local/hampton-shaler/etna-breaks-ground-on-its-riverfront-park-and-trail/  
  
Tribune-Review; Export tests out ‘goat-scapers’ on steep park hillside 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/export-tests-out-goat-scapers-on-steep-park-hillside/ 
 
The Almanac: Bethel Park informational session addresses protecting green space 
https://thealmanac.net/news/bethel-park-informational-session-addresses-protecting-green-
space/article 77673124-8871-11e9-a2a0-ebe207583c0c.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Youth, families take walk on the wild side in Ridgway 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/youth-families-take-walk-on-the-wild-side-in-
ridgway/article 9f8f220e-f7ca-5688-bad4-232c00530b8b.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Park activities designed to get residents outdoors 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local news/hermitage/park-activities-designed-to-get-residents-
outdoors/article c8bc129e-8b2b-11e9-925b-57a8c03740e9.html 



 
Times Observer: Deer Management Assistance Program (DMAP) mapped out 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/06/deer-management-assistance-program-
dmap-mapped-out/ 
 
Energy 
 
Scranton Times: Carbondale Twp. residents raise concerns over possibility of wind farm 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/carbondale-twp-residents-raise-concerns-over-possibility-of-
wind-farm-1.2493359 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania must replace natural gas with non-fossil energy asap 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/06/pennsylvania-must-replace-natural-gas-with-non-fossil-
energy-asap-opinion.html 
 
Gant News: Penelec celebrates 100th anniversary of powering Pennsylvania communities 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/06/10/penelec-celebrates-100th-anniversary-of-powering-pennsylvania-
communities/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Solar co-op to host public information sessions in Uniontown and Waynesburg 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/solar-co-op-to-host-public-information-sessions-in-
uniontown/article 1c165776-2ba9-5319-8a71-97a7a6d5fac3.html 
 
Tribune-Review: World War II fighter pilot, retired Leechburg eye doctor promotes recycling, renewable 
energy 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/world-war-ii-fighter-pilot-retired-leechburg-eye-doctor-
promotes-recycling-renewable-energy/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Ohio Community Reckons With A Coal Plant Closure 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/ohio-community-reckons-with-a-coal-plant-closure/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Let’s make a commitment to clean energy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/06/10/Let-s-make-a-committment-to-clean-
energy/stories/201906100021 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Times Leader: More claimants seeking payment for medical problems related to Avoca creosote facility 
and others 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/746734/more-claimants-seeking-payment-for-medical-problems-
related-to-avoca-creosote-facility-and-others 
 
Mining 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Reliance on foreign mines an environmental and national security risk (Op-Ed) 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/guest viewpoints/guest-viewpoint-reliance-on-foreign-
mines-an-environmental-and-national/article 84747c7d-14ee-5d98-9c36-4bebbfc9c349.html 
 



Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The ‘hidden’ plan to remake an old dynamite factory near Philly into a major gas 
export terminal 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/philadelphia-lng-export-terminal-delaware-river-fortress-
20190609.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Consumers: Summer gas prices are still too high 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190608/consumers-summer-gas-prices-are-still-too-high  
 
Tribune-Review: Cosmo Servidio: EPA delivers on fuels promise 
https://triblive.com/opinion/cosmo-servidio-epa-delivers-on-fuels-promise/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Experts: Allegheny Township fracking case highlights importance of local elections 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/experts-allegheny-township-fracking-case-highlights-
importance-of-local-elections/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Good news at the pump? Gas prices continue decline 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/good-news-at-the-pump-gas-prices-continue-decline/ 
 
Indiana Gazette: Grant Township took proper stance 
https://www.indianagazette.com/opinion/grant-township-took-proper-stance/article ecfc50be-1762-
54a6-ab44-c079655151a5.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Put retirees first: Peduto’s politics shouldn’t drive city pensions 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/06/09/Put-retirees-first-Peduto-s-politics-
shouldn-t-drive-city-pensions/stories/201906070046 
 
Centre Daily Times: Trump team is adopting a pipeline plan to wean Europe off Russian fuel 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/world/article231114518.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Invasive spotted lanternflies are currently in nymph stage: here's what they look 
like 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/invasive-spotted-lanternflies-are-currently-in-nymph-
stage-here-s/article 3c31bb34-8a00-11e9-8fe8-673c00ee1144.html 
 
Allegheny Front: A Tick Researcher’s Tips for Staying Safe Outdoors 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-tick-researchers-tips-for-staying-safe-outdoors/ 
 
Waste 
 
York Daily Record: Your garbage has a 30-year-plan: $100M updates at York County Resource Recovery 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/06/07/more-recycling-trash-100-mil-update-send-less-ash-
landfill-york-county-resource-recovery/1358721001/ 
 
York Daily Record: Explore where your garbage goes at York County Resource Recovery Center 



https://www.ydr.com/picture-gallery/news/2019/06/07/photos-explore-where-your-garbage-goes-
york-resource-recovery-recycling/1359254001/ 
 
WITF/NPR: Organic Farming Has A Plastic Problem. One Solution Is Controversial 
https://www.npr.org/sections/thesalt/2019/06/07/729783773/organic-farming-has-a-plastic-problem-
one-solution-is-controversial? ga=2.176690469.183466298.1560173713-255332124.1532091830 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Pre-registration now open for recycling event 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/across-the-valley-pre-registration-now-open-for-
recycling-event/article 65e2a502-95ba-563a-9941-75cbba4b802b.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Paper bag sales on the rise as plastic bans go into effect 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/paper-bag-sales-on-the-rise-as-plastic-bans-go-into-effect/  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Litter plays part in flooding  
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-litter-plays-part-in-flooding/  
 
Post-Gazette: Provide trash cans 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/06/09/Provide-trash-cans/stories/201906090096 
 
Post-Gazette: A green city? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/06/10/A-green-city/stories/201906100023 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Shamokin Council receives litter prevention grant 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/council-discusses-municipal-outdoor-noise-ordinance-at-city-
workshop/article 5145a672-0fac-555e-9ad6-6313575b28f7.html 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: As municipalities struggle with stormwater costs, Pa. lawmakers look for funding help 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/06/as-municipalities-struggle-with-stormwater-costs-pa-
lawmakers-look-for-funding-help.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Spring's downpours hamper Berks crops, but some farmers are still hopeful 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-farmers-planting-in-the-puddles 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Carbon Run project to protect sewer line underway 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/carbon-run-project-to-protect-sewer-line-
underway/article c3eee33b-cc04-5cb4-a328-878b2903438f.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: “Bridge to Adventure” rebuilt after flood destroyed span 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/060819/page/1/story/bridge-to-adventure-rebuilt 
 
KDKA: City Council To Consider New Agreement With Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/07/city-council-to-consider-new-pwsa-agreement/  
  
WESA: What A New Cooperation Agreement Could Mean For PWSA And Pittsburgh 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/what-new-cooperation-agreement-could-mean-pwsa-and-pittsburgh 



 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Is restoring Pennsylvania enough? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-is-restoring-pennsylvania-enough/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Support needed for water bill 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-support-needed-for-water-bill/article 7f621126-
87a1-11e9-9ee9-d3d4bfa5ac0a.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Ohio River Sweep seeking volunteers for June 15 cleanup 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190607/ohio-river-sweep-seeking-volunteers-for-june-15-
cleanup 
 
Tribune-Review: Volunteers sought for Sharpsburg riverfront clean-up 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/volunteers-sought-for-sharpsburg-riverfront-clean-up/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh, PWSA to end 25-year financial arrangement 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-pwsa-to-end-25-year-financial-arrangement/ 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA to stay public under proposed, open-ended pact 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/06/07/PWSA-stay-public-proposed-pact-pittsburgh-
water-authority/stories/201906070087 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Beavertown lifts water boil advisory 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-beavertown-lifts-water-boil-advisory/article 90f17354-86da-
11e9-9e54-2fe5e4f27305.html 
 
Record Argus News: Record lake levels swamp Erie’s landscape 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/record-lake-levels-swamp-eries-landscape/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Oregon Village decision is coming up: Is 76-acre Manheim Twp. project ‘smart 
growth’ or ‘over-development’? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/oregon-village-decision-is-coming-up-is--acre-
manheim/article 2b1ce8c6-8930-11e9-8c2b-4f2fe545c1eb.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Evacuation order lifted in Perry Township after incident at chemical facility 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/breaking-news/2 
 
KDKA: Thompson Run Road Down To One Lane Due To Structural Concerns 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/07/thompson-run-bridge-structural-concerns/  
 
Tribune-Review: Storms wash away abutment of Thompson Run Bridge in Ross, closing lane 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/storms-wash-away-abutment-of-thompson-run-bridge-
in-ross-closing-lane/ 
 
KDKA: Water Main Break And Sinkhole Cause Road Closures In McKees Rocks 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/09/mckees-rocks-water-main-break/ 



 
Butler Eagle: Development impacts of concern 11 appointed to ad hoc environmental committee 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190608/NEWS01/706089899/-1/News01 


